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i oppose this bill. we already have grants and programs aimed at reducing violence. 

adding another would be over lapping and costing us more and a waste of time. 

Criminals dont follow the law and most don't work and are not paying the taxes, so 

you are burdening the law abiding tax payers even more.  


